
Hi I’m Steve  
I have worked for the neighborhood in its quest for title to the river corridor for many years. I 
think I understand the issue as well as anyone and intend to see this issue resolved in a way 
that is fair to everyone. I live on the mountain side of the subdivision and I feel strongly that the 
river is a shared asset of the entire community. This right of every property owner to use the 
river should be maintained in its historical fashion. Not expanded or diminished in any way by 
anyone. I believe this goal can be achieved at a reasonable cost to the neighborhood. 
 
I support a property owner’s right to use their property any way they chose within the confines 
of the law, and the neighborhood Covenants and Restrictions, and common decency. Along 
with that freedom comes the responsibility to assure that anyone you allow to use your home 
must abide by those rules, and that you accept the consequences for them, if they do not. 
 
Have a good day. 
Steve Wilkins 


